
 

 

Presentation Senior School 
Tel: (044) 9340933 
Fax: (044) 9347233 

adminsnr@presentationmullingar.ie 

Presentation Senior School, Mullingar 
PO Box 8, Harbour Street, 
Mullingar, Co. Westmeath 
www.presentationmullingar.ie  

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: ______________ 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
It has come to my attention that some children in the classroom may be infected 
with head lice. 
 
In the interest of all children and staff, parents/guardians are asked to: 
 

1. Check your child’s hair at least twice per week for head lice. It is necessary to 
have a suitable comb available for this purpose which may be purchased 
from any local pharmacy. 

 
2. If your child’s hair is infected, please read the information provided by the 

HSE at http://goog.gl/qAxw5E and treat your child’s hair with an appropriate 
product available from local pharmacies. 

 
3. If your child has long hair, please ensure that it is tied up or platted to reduce 

the risk of him/her or other children becoming infected. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
____________________ 
Class Teacher 
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